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Dear Planning Officer

OBJECTION TO PLANNING APPLICATION 2020/5347/P
1 OAK HILL PARK MEWS, LONDON NW3 7LH

BASIS OF OBJECTION

| have recently bought 4 Oak Hill Mews and originally chose this area of Hampstead because of
the beautiful Mews area and it's open and affable environment (including the shared lawn). The
objection letters of my neighbours from 7 and 8 Oak Hill Mews have been shared with me, and |
fully appreciate and agree with the points that they have made. While the proposed works will not
impact the light entering my house, | agree that the entrance to the Mews will drastically change
as a result of a tower-like structure being added to 1 Oak Hill Mews. My main concern about this
proposal is that it will impact the aesthetics of the entrance and will make the pathway between
the Oak Hill Park road and the Mews feel closed in before entering the lawn area.

Kind regards,

Varshika Maniji



